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Greenville Tool & Die will be closed on 
Thursday, July 4th in observance of 
Independence Day.  As we celebrate our 
nation’s freedom, we honor the courageous 
men and women dedicated to preserving it. 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

CONNOR GARNSAY 
Rockford High School 

Son of Joe Garnsay 

ELIZABETH JAHNS 
Creative Technologies Academy 

Daughter of Kerry Jahns 

KRISTYN HENDRICKS 
Ferris State 

Daughter of Dave Hendricks 

LUCAS WALKER 
Comstock Park High School 

Son of Tony Walker 

CHLOE PAULSON 
Lakeview High School 

Daughter of Brady Paulson 

HOPE MACLAREN 
Ferris State 

Daughter of Dwayne MacLaren 

Matt Caverley became the 96th employee to reach 25 years of service at Greenville Tool & Die on May 16th.  
 

Born and raised in Greenville near the Caverley family farm, Matt is the son of Larry and Cherilyn Caverley 
and has one older sister Tammy.  Matt is pictured with his two children. His daughter Ashley who just 
finished her freshman year at Central Michigan University and son Brendan who just finished his junior year 
at Greenville High School. Matt attended St. Charles Catholic School and began working for Grandpa 
Caverley and Uncle Dennis at the ripe age of 12.  He was feeding calves, cleaning stalls, and baling hay or 
straw all thru school.  Matt would later attend Greenville public schools graduating from Greenville High 
School in 1991.   While in high school, Matt was on the golf team, took wood working class, and drafting 
classes.  After high school, Matt went off to Ferris State University, then returned back to the family farm to 
work a while before enrolling into Montcalm Community College to pursue his degree in business. After the 
spring semester of college on May 16, 1994, Matt had an opportunity to fill a full-time/part-time position at 
Tomco Tool & Die. This was a summer job doing many numerous tasks that needed to be done.  By the end 
of the summer, the company was impressed with Matt and what he offered, and Matt was liking the 
atmosphere, the hands-on work, and the good people that worked there, so together they agreed to make Matt 
a full-time employee.  Matt would attend MCC, complete his on the job training, and receive his journeyman 
card in December of 1999.  He would become a CAD designer in Ideas, work in the QC department, and 
work close with the Laser source.  Upon GTD purchasing Tomco Tool in December 2003, Matt would join 
GTD and continue his expertise in die making, QC, and the past 8 years cross trained in Catia design, 
surfacing, and die making.   
 

Aside from die making Matt enjoys spending time with his two children Ashley and Brendan, coaching 
youth soccer, which Matt has done on and off the last 6 years, mushrooming, grilling and preparing a main 
course to perfection, and hunting.  When questioned about the changes Matt has witnessed over the past 
quarter century, he was quick to say technology, the repeatability of the CNC mills, simulation saving time in 
the die build process.  When asked what he enjoyed the most about Greenville Tool & Die Matt said, it was 
working will all the great people we have here.  Getting to know his co-workers in and outside the shop, he 
said we have a lot in common, yet we have a lot of diversity.  He also stated, “It doesn’t seem like 25 years, it 
went really dang fast.” 
 

Matt has been a great teacher to our young apprentices. In addition, he has always been willing to learn and 
stay on the edge of technology as the company advances.  Because of this Greenville Tool & Die continues to 
be successful. On behalf of all of us, we thank Matt for his outstanding commitment to GTD while sharing 
his wealth of knowledge over the past 25 years and wish him continued success in his career. 
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Pictured Above left to right: Front row - Frank Selleck, Matt Paulson, Dick Rittersdorf, Middle Row -  Vern Male, Tom Cornell, Gary Evans, Marv Evans, 
George King, Ron Brimmer, Dennis Guernsey, Dan Badge, Bruce Rozell, Back Row – Dick Grimm, Toby Ingraham, Cliff Proctor, Rick Hillman, Steve Foster 
 

On May 1st Greenville Tool & Die hosted a tour for our retirees. 17 of the GTD Retiree Breakfast Club  
members attended and took a look at the progress we have made. CEO Dale Hartway, President Ted Bush, and 
Human Resource Director Rich Ring really enjoyed showing these gentlemen around.  We thank them for not 
only the many years of service they gave us to pave the way, but the continued passion they show for this 
company. Greenville Tool & Die retirees meet on the first Wednesday of every month, 9AM, at the Green Harp, 
104 S. Lafayette Street, in Greenville.  
 



 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

June 
6………Luke Hansen    
6………Diana Turner            
10.……Josh Johnson   
13…….Bill Draper   
16…….Logan Heater         
19…….Kevin Arnold 
19…….Logan Richmond            
22…….Brent Hoffman 
26…….Dave Bean   
26…….Connor Somerfield 
27…….Kris VanOcker 
29…….Laura Baker 
30…….Deb Jones 
           

           

           

 

  

June 2nd  – Justin Priest………5 years 
                   Tyler Orr………….5 years  
June 19th – Jary Shinabarger…30 years 
 

 

 

  

Red Cross Blood Drive  

 
 
 
 
The following GTD employees have  
reached milestones in blood donated: 
 
Josh Johnson – 2 gallons 
Caleb Green – 5 gallons 
Kurt Newcomb – 7 gallons 
Kenny Haines – 8 gallons 
 

 

These Greenville Tool & Die employees 
recently satisfied the requirements to 
complete their apprenticeship or earn an 
associate degree from Montcalm 
Community College. Pictured left to 
right, Mandy Christian has earned an 
Associate of Applied Science in 
Accounting. Zach Winters, Paul Arlt, and 
Tim Parker have all received certification 
for completion of the Tool & Diemaker 
Apprenticeship from Montcalm 
Community College and the Bureau of 
Apprentice & Training.  Best wishes for 
continued success in all of their careers. 

Employee Safety & Suggestion Meeting 
 

 Wednesday, June 26th  
3:30pm 

 

June committee members are: 
Joe Hoy, Ashton Mead, Ted Murray, and Jeremy Payne                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         
 

Tuesday, July 10, 2018 
12:30-5:45pm 

 


